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Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the 

happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the pro-

gress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside 

of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

 

 

ISDT Training in Noro 

ISDT batch 38 training is currently going on in Noro, the training will go on 

until next week where participants are expected to graduate. 

The concreting of a climate resilient road at Barana in the GP area is progressing well. The first lane is almost complete 

and then work will start on the second lane. The concrete once complete will really solve the access problem faced by 

the communities 

Barana Climate Resilient Road in Progress  

Street cleaning in Noro 

Cleaning up in and around Noro town is an ongoing. So far Noro town is tidy 

and clean. Noro community are impressed on the work by groups.  



News/ Announcements. 

1. The United States Agency for International Development (USAID) announced the launch of its five-year (2022-2027) Pacific Islands Strategic Framework 
that will guide the Agency’s work in 12 Pacific Island countries. The strategy supports the U.S. government’s goal to promote a free and open, connect-

ed, prosperous, resilient, and secure Indo-Pacific.  

2. The Ministry of Health and Medical services says it is still in the process of releasing containers at the Solomon Ports and stocking up on medical sup-

plies to health facilities in the country, including the National Referral Hospital (NRH).  

3. Solomon Airlines has confirmed the airline has regrettably ceased all flights to Lata effective immediately due to the deteriorating condition of the runway. 
The airline has now suspended operations until further notice, until the runway can be repaired. Flights to Lomlom are also affected due to no fuel supply 

being available at Lomlom Airport. 

The new footbridge at Verahoai community of Kakabona in the West side has 

been completed. It took  only a month to complete it. A group of women spoken 

to said it is a blessing for the community as most times during the bad weather 

it prevented them to cross over to the other side to access services in town.  

Verahoai Footbridge Completed  Auki wharf Ablution Block in Progress  

Work on the new ablution block at Auki wharf is progressing well. Currently 

they are assembling the frame work. By next week the workers will work on the 

foundation.  

Gizo MSG ablution is progressing well the first milestone has already been 

reached. Next week the workers will work on timber works and installing the roof-

ing. 

Gizo - MSG Ablution block in Progress 

 

A two days ESF training was held at Heritage Park hotel this week. The 

training was attended by Safeguards, CLOs and Procurement officers of 

World Bank funded projects. 

World Bank Environmental and Social Framework Workshop 


